
****First Baptist Church of Morrisville**** 
   

 

 

 

 

                                              
 

Deacons: Oliver Krahwinkel, Daniel Langdon, Ken Bryant, Brian Mullenix, Joe Prete, Luke Wood 
 

Worship Service 

       Prelude 

 Hymn#3………....….... “Worthy of Worship”………………...Congregation 

     *Opening Prayer……………………………………….….Dr. Myron Yandle 

 Welcome and Announcements……………………..…....Dr. Myron Yandle  
 

 

Worship in Stewardship† 
 

      *Hymn #425…..……. “He Keeps Me Singing”……..………...Congregation                        

Offertory Prayer……………………………………………................Ushers 

  **Giving of Tithes and Offerings  

       Doxology #253……………. “Doxology” ……………………..Congregation 
 

Worship in Message† 
 

        Special Music………..… “This is the Day”…………………………..Choir 

     *Fellowship Time 

     *Worship Special……. “Blessed Be Your Name”…….…….…Congregation 

                                                 “Shout to the Lord” 
                                                

                                
 Children leave for Children’s Church, 4yr thru 3

rd
 grade  

Children 4
th

 grade and older should stay in the sanctuary 

 

Message  
John 4:10 - 24            Rev. Brian Mullenix 

 

Worship in Response † 

 

     *Invitation#275……..……“I Surrender All”……….……….…Congregation 

     *Benediction 
Worship in Living† 

Depart to Serve – Let others see Jesus in You. 
 During the Invitation Hymn, you may participate in the following ways: 

† All are invited for prayer at the altar. 

† If you have a special need and would like to pray with Pastor Yandle, please meet him at the altar. 

† To receive Jesus as your Lord and Savior, please meet Pastor Yandle at the altar and he will share with you 

how you can become a Christian TODAY!! 

† To become a member of First Baptist Church of Morrisville, and join our church family, please meet Pastor 

Yandle at the altar to discuss membership. 

*indicates the Congregation should stand  

                         ** offering envelopes are required for tax credit, include address on the envelope*    

                                                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                        
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Congratulations to Josh & Jacqueline Reid! 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 05, 2012 

Pastor - Dr. Myron Yandle 

Organist - Mary Jo Lumley 

Pianist - Elizabeth Leo/Ken Emerson 

Choir– Melissa King 
                                 

If you are visiting with us, we would love to have a 

record of your visit.  Please fill out the visitor’s tab of 

your bulletin and drop in the offering plate. 
Er 

 

Calling All Ladies Practices will be held every Wednesday 
night during the month of August at 7:30 for ladies choir 

Next Sunday Afternoon! 
Falls lake day August 12th Shelter #5.    
Grab a quick lunch, head to the lake.  

Fun on/in the water 
  Bring something to grill and other dinner 

items.  – Grills will fire up at 4.  
 $6 per car fee; $6 per boat  

We are looking for people who will 

commit to cooking one meal a month for 

Wednesday Night Dinners.  Sept till May.  

Maybe form a team?  Dinners will only be 

once a month if volunteers don’t speak up. 

See Debbie   

WELCOME TO 

Julianne Elizabeth Turner 

August 1, 2012 8lb. 15oz. 

Please keep the family in your prayers.  If 

you would like to help take in meals see 

signup sheet on back bulletin board or see 
Cindy Dracup. 

Please join us for a 50th Wedding 

Anniversary Celebration honoring 

Frank and Billie Bordeaux Saturday, 

August 18, at 5:00 pm at the Redwood 

Ruritan Club, 4803 Cheek Rd., Durham, 

NC. RSVP by August 15 to Jennifer at 

704-996-4276 or 

jenniferb@fbcmorrisville.com 

mailto:jenniferb@fbcmorrisville.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Nursery Schedule 

Infant Toddler 

(8/5)Valerie Langdon & Whitney Robertson David Parker & Taylor Mixon 

(8/12) Debbie Hippler & Tyl.er McKinney Amber & Oliver Krahwinkel 
 

 

Today’s Ushers Next Week’s Ushers 

Wendell Robinson & Benny Ridout David Parker & David Dracup 
Worship and Service Opportunities 

Sunday  Wednesday  Friday  

Sunday School 9:30 Youth 6:00 Men’ Bible Study 6:30 

Worship 10:30 Toddler/CIA 6:30   

Falls Lake 1:00 - 

? 

Bible Study/Prayer 6:30   

  Choir Practice 7:30   

 
For tax credit of offerings an offering envelope must be used.  Please include your name, 

address and amount written on the outside.  Thank you 
Contacting the Church or Pastor:  

(Physical address) 209 Church Street (mailing address) P.O. Box 89, Morrisville, NC 27560 

Office:  (919)467-8317           Pastor’s Cell:  (919)623-3648 

Email:  office@fbcmorrisville.com                                            website: www.fbcmorrisville.com 

 

Who is your Deacon? 

Last Name starts with Your Deacon 

A – C Joe Prete 

D – G Brian Mullenix 

H – L Ken  Bryant 

M – Q Luke Wood 

R – T Daniel Langdon 

U – Z Oliver Krahwinkel (Chairman) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read through the Bible in one year – week 32 

Comprehensive 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wed. Thursday Friday Saturday 

Jeremiah 
1 – 3 

Jeremiah 
4 – 5 

Jeremiah 
6 – 8 

Jeremiah 
9 – 11 

Jeremiah 
12 – 14 

Jeremiah 
15 – 17 

Jeremiah 
18 - 21 

Chronological 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wed. Thursday Friday Saturday 

Zephaniah Jeremiah 
1 – 3 

Jeremiah 
4 – 6 

Jeremiah 
7 – 9  

Jeremiah 
10 – 13 

Jeremiah 
14 – 17 

Jeremiah 
18 - 22 

 

  

Puggle Leaders are needed for the upcoming Awana year.  

Pray for this position to be filled.  

Do you have a part in training up children?     

 

 

The Nominating Committee is busy working.  If you 

are approached about filling a position for the 

upcoming church year prayerfully consider the 

request.  Where is God calling you to serve? 

 

Have you checked out the church’s website 

lately?  Every member can have an email, 

you can find out who your deacon is along 

with the contact information.  If there 

is any type of sign up for an activity 

you can find it there.  Maps and 

directions to Falls Lake Shelter #5 will 

be available.  www.fbcmorrisville.com 

See Rollin if you have any questions or 

suggestions 

Guat's Up!! 
How about a week in Guatemala?  Nov. 10-17, 2012.  A team of up to 10 will 

travel to Quetzaltenango, Guatemala's second largest city to help with the 
construction of a pastor's training center and health clinic. See Pastor Myron 

for more details. 

 

After your regular giving please consider donating to one of the 

special offerings.  Missions – Guatemala trip; Church Van loan; 

replacement of the Playground equipment.  Please designate on 

your envelope which offering. “Do your best to present 

yourself to God as one 

approved, a worker who has 

no need to be ashamed, 

rightly handling the word of 

truth” 2 Timothy 2:15 

 

 

mailto:office@fbcmorrisville.com
http://www.fbcmorrisville.com/
http://www.fbcmorrisville.com/
http://biblia.com/bible/esv/2%20Timothy%202.15

